
Hello BVMS Families!

The BVSD School District has contracted with Zearn Math, an interactive, fun and educational 
online math learning program.  We’ll be using this in our classrooms next year to augment our 
classroom instruction.  Our students have the opportunity to use this program over the summer to 
review, refresh and maintain their understanding of math.  

Your student may have logged into the system at school in the past few days.  If your student 
works on Zearn during the summer, their progress will be monitored and moved along by a 
district teacher.  This teacher will be checking in on the Zearn system about once a week.  She will 
move students forward to their next lesson as needed during this check in.

Here’s how your student will access Zearn from home:

(1) Go to zearn.org (this works best on the Chrome browser).  The sign in screen looks like this:

(2) Sign in using student’s google (bvconnect) account.  BVMS students should know their 
bvconnect account credentials, but if they don’t, here’s how they work:
(a) username/email:  <first letter of first name><last name><year of graduation from high 

school>@bvconnect.org
(b) Password:  <Capital first letter of first name><Lower case first letter of last 

name><date of birth in the form MMDDYY>.  
(c) So, a 7th grader named Sally Student born on July 7, 2010, would have the following 

login credentials:  
username - sstudent2028@bvconnect.org
password - Ss070710

Use this button to sign in 
with student’s google 
account



If your student didn’t have a chance to sign in at school, the screen above will pop up asking your 
student to enter the class code.  The class codes are:

For 6th grade students:  AF2W2Q
For 7th grade students:  MM9R7E
For 8th grade students:  FQ4B2N

Now, your student will see the home screen, which will display their current lesson.  The screen 
will look something like this (each grade level is different, so don’t be concerned if your student’s 
screen isn’t exactly the same.)

When your student is done working, they can simply sign out or “x” out of the session…Zearn will 
remember their progress.  Click here for additional information about Zearn for parents and 
caregivers.

If you have any questions over the summer, please email the Zearn summer coordinator at 
zearnmath@bvconnect.org.  

https://help.zearn.org/hc/en-us/categories/115001016207-For-Parents-and-Caregivers

